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REJOICE - ("hrist the saviour is born!

A Message from
the Principal...

t is hard to believe that Christmas is
already over and we have bagun a
new year! Our Christmas concerts
were both well attended ancl a great
sSuccess. We were pleased to be able to
accormmodate more parent schedilles with
this format. Thanks to everyone who
attended and those who worked hiard to
make it a wonderful evening. A ve Happy
and Heaithy New Year to everyond:.
The calendar for January can be fiound with
this newsletter. The calendar outlines the
many activities we have planned for this
month. Please note that skating b 2gins for
our students this month. Look carzfully at
the dates for each grade so you ernsure your
child has his/her skates on the apfpropriate
dates. | am so pleased to be able to offer
this worthwhile program once again at Sit.
Anne school.
It is with sadness that we say our (Zood-
byes to Father Francis. He was heare for a
short time, but has touched our lives and
hearts here at St. Anne’'s. Please <eep both
hirm and Father Katuka in your pravyers as
we await another new Parish Priest in the
new year!

Mr=s. Pichetltte,
Principal <©

il FOCLIS ON FAITH

§ Congratulations to the following

} students for completing their

| First Reconciliation:

R, Britney and James Crites, Tvler
§ Doskotch, Hannmnah Dugas,

Masorn Hanmnnah, Kieran Lavoie,

Joriannmne Reeder and Abby

Sowa.
St. Anne's Parish will be holding an
information session for parents and their
children wishing to prepare for the Sacrament
of the Eucharist, or First Holy Commuunion in
January. For more information., please
contact the Parish or one of the Facilitators -
Jovce Fontaine (232-4874) or Edith Ferreaulit
(232-6280).

Confirmation wil be held on January 28" at 7
prm. at St. Anne’s church.

During the month of January, as the
excitement of Christmas subsides, try to keep
in mind that this is only the beginning of our
journey as Christians. It is a new chance to
put faith at the forefront of our everyday lives
and families. Thus, "New Beginnings” is the
theme of our January Praver service on the
15" Al parents and families are welcome to

Jjoin us.

PRINCIPAL LUNCHEOMN

vwe had our second annual Christmas
“Principal’s luncheon” 1o thank ocur student
iunch Mmonitors. They are a valuable resource
at the school and are wonderful role models
to the vounger children. Please join me in
thanking them Tor their dedicated assistance.
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